

February 7, 2018

via: Electronic Submittal

South Florida Water Management District Attn: Glen Gareau 315 NW 5th Street Okeechobee, FL 34972

RE: BBL Hotel and Medical Office Building

Application # 181113-12

Dear Mr. Gareau:

Please accept this letter as a formal request for an extension to the deadline for a response to comments associated with the above noted ERP application. Our office is in the process of obtaining approval of a site plan amendment with local government. We wish to obtain approval from the City of Port St. Lucie prior to responding to comments to ensure the most up-to-date plans are supplied as part of the response.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. Thank you in advance for your assistance with regards to this.

Respectfully,

ENGINEERING DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION, INC.

Jayson Harrison, P.E. Professional Engineer

S:\EDC-2018\18-341 - BBL - Hotel and Med Office\ENGINEERING\Documents\Letters\2019-02-07_G_Gareau_SFWMD_ERP_Extension_Rsp2Cmts_Rqst_18-341.docx